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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

March 1, 2024 
 
Re:     Electronic Application of Louisville Gas and Electric Company for Approval of Revised 
Gas Line Tracker Rates Effective for Services Rendered On and After May 1, 2024 – Case No. 
2024-00039 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E” or the “Company”), pursuant to its Gas Line Tracker 
(“GLT”) Adjustment Clause approved by the Commission in Case No. 2012-00222 on December 20, 
2012, files herewith an Application for approval to revise its Tariff P.S.C. Gas No. 13, Third Revision 
of Original Sheet No. 84. 
 
Enclosed are exhibits that contain the calculations and supporting documentation of the GLT 
charges proposed to become effective for services rendered on and after May 1, 2024.  Pursuant 
to the Commission’s Final Order in Case No. 2022-00056 dated April 29, 2022, LG&E is also 
including an electronic version of the supporting calculations and exhibits used to compute the 
proposed GLT charges. 
 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 Order in 
Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on 
March 1, 2024 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has 
excused from participation by electronic means. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Andrea M. Fackler 
 

Andrea M. Fackler 
Manager, Revenue Requirement/Cost of Service 
State Regulation and Rates 
T 502-627-3442 | F 502-627-3213 
Andrea.Fackler @lge-ku.com 


